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Physician’s Primary Care earns
national recognition

The National Committee for Quality
Assurance (NCQA) has announced that
Physicians’ Primary Care of Southwest
Florida has once again received NCQA
Patient-Centered =~ Medical = Home
(PCMH) Recognition for using evi-
dence-based, patient-centered proc-
esses that focus on highly coordinated
care and long-term, participative rela-
tionships.

Physicians’ Primary Care of South-
west Florida has been recognized as a
Patient-Centered Medical Home contin-
uously since 2013. The NCQA Patient-
Centered Medical Home is a model of
primary care that combines teamwork
and information technology to improve
care, improve patients’ experience of
care and reduce costs. Medical homes
foster ongoing partnerships between pa-
tients and their personal clinicians, in-
stead of approaching care as the sum of
episodic office visits. Each patient’s care
is overseen by clinician-led care teams
that coordinate treatment across the
health care system. Research shows that
medical homes can lead to higher quality
and lower costs, and can improve pa-
tient and provider reported experiences
of care.

“Our goal is to provide patient-cen-
tric care to our patients. Attaining certi-
fication as a patient-centered medical
home is a natural extension of this. We
operate our practice to provide each pa-
tient access to their physicians, medical
records, preventative care and routine
health maintenance,” stated Dr. Mary
Yankaskas, managing physician of Phy-
sicians’ Primary Care of Southwest Flor-
ida.
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